
Brunswick and Adelaide PCSO Monthly Update 

 

Hello everyone! This is your ward update for Brunswick and Adelaide, looking back at the month 
of July. and offering current crime prevention advice.  

 

Within the month of July: 

- Reports of ASB has decreased from 91 reports in June to 67 reports in July.  The tent 
encampments have cleared from Brunswick Square which is positive.   

- Burglary decreased from 4 reports in June to 2 reports in July. 
- A decrease in criminal damage from 11 reports in June, to 5 reports in July.  

 

Key Priorities: 

- To continue the reduction of ASB in green spaces   
- Waterloo Street gardens increase in patrols due to ongoing ASB concerns 

 

Crime Prevention Advice 

StreetSafe is a service that allows you to report safety concerns in public places without giving 
us your name (anonymously). This includes issues like poorly lit streets, abandoned buildings, 
or vandalism, as well as instances where you feel unsafe due to someone following or verbally 
abusing you. You can report this via the below link:  

 

StreetSafe | Police.uk 

 

Please note: StreetSafe is not for reporting crimes. If you witness a crime please report it to 
us online. If you're unsure whether something is a crime or not, read our advice. 

Examples of situations that should be reported to StreetSafe include a poorly lit alleyway 
that makes you feel unsafe or a park with broken equipment that poses a safety hazard. 

 

 

Meetings 

There is a local engagement event being held at Hangleton Community Centre for BHCC 
tenants. This is an all day event happening on Saturday 13th September: 

Event: Tenant Conference Day 2025 | Brighton & Hove City Council 

Please register your interest on the link above. This is a free event for all the family, hosting a 
range of workshops and activities.  

https://www.police.uk/pu/notices/streetsafe/street-safe/
https://www.police.uk/pu/contact-us/
https://yourvoice.brighton-hove.gov.uk/en-GB/events/16c13da2-0f1b-4a5b-b3c5-0698cf765f58


 

The next LAT meetings are listed below and take place at Cornerstone Community Centre on 
Church Road, between 7:15pm-9:15pm. 

Thursday 18th September 2025 – VENUE unconfirmed at this time.  

Wednesday 3rd December 2025 

 

This is a great opportunity for local residents, businesses, councillors and police to get together 
to discuss concerns, improvements for the area, positive action etc. Please feel free to come 
along to a meeting if you would like! 

 

Unfortunately, I am unable to make the meeting in December. The meeting in September has 
been rearranged for Thursday 18th September, at the same time, however not at Cornerstone 
Community Centre. A further alert will be posted in due course regarding the location of this 
meeting.  

 

How to contact Sussex Police 

999 – emergency  

101 – non-emergency  

Sussex Police website online form – non-emergency  

Crimestoppers – anonymous non-emergency  

Reporting through the official channels is crucial, as we are then able to allocate the correct 
officer/department to make contact with you. 

 

If you see me out and about, please feel free to say hello! Once again, thanks for reading        

 

 

 


